

STATE OF CONNECTICUT

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION



TO:

Directors of Special Education and Pupil Services

Directors of Private Approved Special Education Facilities

Directors of Charter Schools

FROM:

George P. Dowaliby Chief

Bureau of Special Education and Pupil Services

DATE:

March 30, 2000

SUBJECT:

Update #20

This edition of the Bureau of Special Education and Pupil Services *Update* contains a variety of materials for your review. *Update #21* is scheduled to be distributed later this Spring.

Enclosures:

Bureau Memorandum – Participation in high school graduation ceremonies and related activities for students with disabilities

Forwarding Education Records to the Department of Correction

Notice of Bidder's Meeting -Primary Mental Health Program

SERC/BEST Program for Exemplary Professionals in Special Education

Position Vacancy Form - Connecticut Speech-Language-Hearing Association

GPD:m Enclosures

cc: Theodore S. Sergi, Commissioner of Education George A. Coleman, Associate Commissioner Edward Preneta, Council on Developmental Disabilities Bonnie Moran, Special Education Advisory Council Nancy Prescott, CT Parent Advocacy Center Superintendents of Schools Special Education Hearing Officers SDE Staff